
JACK SHREVE 
PUBLIC COUNSEL 

31 WE?-4 Pi{ 3: 23 OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL 

c/o The Florida Legisfature 
1 1  I West Madison St. 

Room 812 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399- 1400 

850-488-9330 

April 4, 2001 

Ms. Blanca Bayo 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL32399-0850 

Re: CONFIDENTIAL filing in Docket 990362-TL 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On February 19, 2001 our office forwarded the CONFIDENTIAL deposition of 
HELEN HALL, and an accompanying CONFIDENTIAL exhibit, for filing in docket 
990362-TL. The filing was treated as confidential for the time being because it 
contained and discussed documents provided to our office by Verizon that the company 
claimed were confidential. Verizon previously filed notices of intent to seek confidential 
classification of the documents. 

We now have received, and are submitting, a non-confidential errata sheet to 
be filed with the above mentioned CONFIDENTIAL deposition of HELEN HALL. 

Thank you for your assistance. Please call me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Charles J. B4ck 
Deputy Public Counset 
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CHANGES AND SI(SNATuRE 

CORRECTION 

I, HAIL have read th e foregoing deposition 
and hereby &fix my signature that same is true and 
correct except as note3 herein. 

* 
* 
* 

Subscribed and sworn to before E, the 
undersigned authority, on this d3+k day of 

FEl*.3r uck.rLv f 2001. 


